
 

 

(Translation) 

No. 017/2018  

 

       27
th
 September 2018 

Subject:  Notification of signing Memorandum of Understanding of project cooperation with China Railway 

  Construction (Southeast Asia) Company Limited 

To:  President 

  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Triton Holding Public Company Limited (the “Company”) hereby notify the Stock Exchange of Thailand (SET) that 

on 27
th
 September 2018 the Company signs a Memorandum of Understanding of project cooperation with China 

Railway Construction (Southeast Asia) Company Limited (CRCC) which is a large corporation operating both in 

The Republic of China and Thailand, with its expertise in construction field. Both parties foresee each other’s 

capability to operate business together. Therefore, to strengthen and improve business’s effectiveness and to 

enhance capacity to compete in construction industry, both parties agrees and signs the aforementioned 

Memorandum of Understanding of project cooperation for benefits in joint operation in the foreseeable future. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

       Sincerely yours, 

              -Signed- 

              (Mr. Pipat Suvanajata) 

                        Chief Executive Officer 


